
System Name:  DeKalb County ETSB 
Case # 19-C-241 
 

Department Review of Consolidation 
(Consolidation of PSAPs within an ETSB) 

 

Requirement Information Included Staff Comment 

9-1-1 General Information Yes ☒  No ☐ 

Glenna Johnson 
150 N. Main St. 
Sycamore, IL 60178 
(815) 899-4559 (Office) 
(815) 761-6798 (Cell) 
gjohnson@dekalbcounty.org 

Verification              Yes ☒  No ☐ 
 

Plan Narrative statement that 
explains which PSAP is closing, 
the date of closure and to which 
PSAP within their system those 9-
1-1 calls will be rerouted. 

Yes ☒  No ☐ 

There are currently four PSAPS in the DeKalb County 9-1-1 System.   
DeKalb County will close the Sandwich Police Dept. PSAP and the 
Northern Illinois University (NIU) Police Dept. PSAP.  
 
The DeKalb County Sheriff PSAP will answer police, fire and EMS 
emergency calls for the City of Sandwich coverage area and the 
balance of the County except for the City of DeKalb coverage area 
and NIU coverage area.  The police, fire and EMS emergency calls will 
be direct radio dispatched via a digital radio system. 
 
The DeKalb Police Dept. PSAP will answer police, fire and EMS 
emergency calls for the City of DeKalb and the NIU coverage area.  
The DeKalb Police Dept.  All police, fire and EMS emergency calls 
except for the police calls for NIU will be direct dispatched on a digital 
radio system.  The emergency police calls for NIU will be direct 
dispatched via the NIU radio frequency that is built into the DeKalb 
Police Dept. PSAP consoles. 
 
The DeKalb County Sheriff PSAP and the DeKalb Police Dept. PSAP 
will continue back each other up as they do today.    

Revised Network Diagram Yes ☒  No ☐ 
 

 
 



System Name:  DeKalb County ETSB 
Case # 19-C-241 
 
Conclusions:   
 
DeKalb County has met the requirement of reducing its number of PSAPs by 50% or to two PSAPs per 50 ILCS 750.15.4a(a)(4).   
 
Reviewed by:  Stacy Ross  
Date:  2/26/19 


